Dear Monroe Planning Commission,



I am writing this letter pursuant to the cities ill conceived plan to change the zoning on the East Monroe Property.

This property serves as the gateway to the farms of the Skykomish Valley.

With all of the unused property in the present industrial parks there is no need to develop more property.

Susan Boyd's comments are totally transparent and should be recognized for what they are, completely self serving.

The church bought Ag Land, live with it. To expect others to suffer for the financial gain of the church is wrong.

Brad Beetchenow

22127 Yeager Road Monroe, Wa 98272

Rul